
REQUEST FOR WALMART STORE AT COORS AND MONTANO NW 

Update August 29, 2012 
 
New Hearing Date: 

On August 23, 2012, the EPC voted to DEFER action on the proposed site 
development plans to a special hearing on Tuesday, September 25, 2012, 
beginning at 3 p.m. at the Albuquerque Convention Center.  The EPC was not 
aware that September 25 is the beginning of a very significant Jewish holiday; 
therefore the EPC will be discussing an alternative date at their all-day hearing 
on September 13, 2012.  The discussion will occur under Other Matters, at the 
end of the agenda. 

Appeal of Declaratory Ruling:  

The City Council heard the above appeal on August 20, 2012 and voted to send 
the matter to the EPC with specific instructions.  The EPC instructions will be 
considered at a second meeting of the City Council on Wednesday, September 
5, 2012.    

Site Development Plans: 

available on-line at 
http://www.cabq.gov/planning/documents/Walmart2011001EPCResubmittal0405
12SitePlanSet.pdf or at the Planning Department, 3rd floor of the Plaza del Sol 
Building.    
 
For more information, please contact Carmen Marrone at 924-3814 or Catalina 
Lehner at 924-3935.   

 

 
 


